
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     

 

 

Dear Parents,          19th September 2019 

We are, once again, supporting the Teams 4 U shoebox appeal charity this year. The shoeboxes will be 

sent to underprivileged children in Romania. Over the next few weeks we will be collecting items to fill 

shoeboxes.  A list of dates and items we are asking for is below.  

We are very excited about this project and hope that you will be able to support us. More information 

about this and other Teams4U projects can be found at www.teams4u.com .  

Please note that you do not need to collect shoeboxes as school will be providing them. 

Date Foundation and Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

4th October Soap/sponge or flannel Note book/ colouring book/ pencils/ 

colouring pencils 

11th October Hairbrush/comb Toothbrush/ toothpaste 

18th October Woolly hat Gloves  

25th October Small toy/instrument Gummy sweets 

8th November Cash donation to cover the cost of transporting the shoe boxes, (£2.50 

each). 

Rights crew will be on the gates to collect donations. 

Friday 8th November – non-uniform day, suggested donation £1-£2.  

 

A video of last year’s trip can be found on the school website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.teams4u.com/

